
SuppoRTT  
Supported Return to Training  

Clinical Training and Academia Workshops 

 

Shaping Future Support for Academics Returning to Training After 
Time Out of Program 

Are you a doctor currently out of program in research, or having recently returned to training  

following a period of time out for research or a higher degree? 

Are you an Educational Supervisor/ TPD or Academic Supervisor who wants to improve the  
transition between academia and clinical training for doctors?  

 

If so, you are invited to an awayday at Kenwood Hall on Friday 1st March 2019 

• Lunch and refreshments provided 

• Study leave available for trainees 

 

Use of the leisure facilities at Kenwood Hall before/after the event is available for attendees, free 

of charge, as long as this option is selected during the registration process 

Limited places available 

Deadline for registration 22nd February 2019 

 

 

Book your place through Medical Maxcourse. Please Search  

SuppoRTT: Clinical Training and Academia Workshops  

 

If you have any queries, please contact  

r.o.payne@sheffield.ac.uk  

Morning session 
09:15 – 12:30 

Students/ trainees and supervisors 

Exploring ideas to improve returning to training from academia 

12:30 – 13:15 Lunch 

Afternoon session 
13:15 – 16:30 

Students/trainees 

Writing and presentation workshop led by Adrian Wallwork, au-
thor of several books on writing and presenting for international 
audiences 


